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Tuesday, 07 January 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
During the next few weeks in preparation for our next Parents Evening we will be 
introducing a new online booking system for Parents Evening. (date to be confirmed) 
This will enable you to choose a time slot to suit you. 
 
Links will be sent to you from school via your mobile phone and/or email. 
 
So that you can receive these please provide your up to date contact information 
below for our records. Please return to the school office ASAP. 
 
 
Email Address1:_______________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Email Address 2:_______________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Mobile Number: _______________________________________________________ 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss R Kohli 
Executive Headteacher 
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